
 

The EUHSD Cal-SAFE/Teen Parent Program and 

Early Childhood Education Center  

would like to invite you to celebrate with us  

and tour our new facility. 
 

When: Friday, January 18th 

Time: 12:00PM-4:00PM 

Where: Orange Glen High School 

2200 Glenridge Rd., Escondido 92027 

(North West Corner at Midway/Bear Valley Parkway  

across from the football field) 

(760) 291-6062 

 

Refreshments will be served 


